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    1. New proxy servers have been set up and are being released on an experimental basis.  
    2. Please see the article on 'Proxy for Internet Access'  on the CSC web site , which briefly
explains the required browser settings.
 
    3. Your username and password will be the ones which you have registered in our
'Ldap/Kerberos' servers.   
    4. CSC will close down the old proxy servers on 4th March 2010 at 5:00PM.  
    5. Direct Internet browsing access from both hostels and academic area will be
disabled from 4th March 2010 at 5:00PM. All faculty, students and staff will be required
to use proxy authentication for internet access.   
    6. Please provide your feedback to sysadm@cc.iitd.ac.in   
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